
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
17 February 2021 

 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
I write to provide an update on the return date of our students to school following Premier 
Daniel Andrews’ media address early this morning.  
 
I am delighted to report that from tomorrow, Thursday 18 February, all students (both 
Primary and Secondary) will be permitted to be on campus. This is such good news as the 
staff are eager to have the students back in the classroom and engaged in the learning 
program.  
 
I am also very pleased to confirm that the Year 7 Confirmation will be going ahead as 
planned this weekend.  
 
I take this opportunity to thank parents for supporting your son/daughter at home over the 
past three days. I hope that it has been an enjoyable experience.  The Marymede staff look 
forward to developing a strong partnership with our parents throughout the 2021 school 
year.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mr. Michael Kenny 
Principal  
 
 
 


